
 

Lockwood Pedestrian Safety District Advisory Board Meeting Agenda – 08/06/2025 
Lockwood High School, Community Room |  1932 U.S. Hwy 87 E, Billings, MT 59101. 

● Public Comment 
● Minutes: July minutes emailed 8/4/25 by Dangerfield. 

● Torgerson sidewalk improvements project (Erin Claunch, Sanbell) 
○ Email from Claunch 7/30/25: Knife River has completed the construction of the sidewalk.  

They still have some clean-up work to do and tying into the asphalt, but the project is pretty 
close to wrapping up. As the photo shows, there is a fair amount of water ponding in the area 
that they need to work in, so it may take a little bit before they can finish it out. The good 
news is that there is substantial ponding both in the boulevard and Torgerson’s pond and the 
sidewalk is completely dry. 

● TA Grant (Erin Claunch, Sanbell) 

● Old Hardin Rd sidewalk project (Travis Smith) 

● Billings Bypass/TEDD update (Nick Pancheau) 

● Trail Count Report (Mike Hayes, City of Billings, Multi Modal Planner) 

● Old Business 

● New Business 

● Next Meeting Date(s): Wednesday, September 3, 2025, 7pm. 
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Lockwood Pedestrian Safety District Advisory Board Meeting Attendees – August 6, 2025 
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